
FHB invites expression of interest for
Monitoring and Evaluation Study of
Kwai Tsing District Health Centre

     The Food and Health Bureau (FHB) today (November 12) invited interested
firms or institutions to express their interest in undertaking the Monitoring
and Evaluation Study of Kwai Tsing District Health Centre (DHC).

     â€‹Set up in Kwai Tsing District, the first DHC will provide district-
based primary healthcare services starting from around the third quarter of
2019, with a view to enhancing public awareness of disease prevention and
their ability in self-management of health. 

     To assess the extent of the objectives of the DHC being met and its
overall performance, it is planned to conduct a monitoring and evaluation
study of the Kwai Tsing DHC. The purpose of this exercise is to understand
the market interest in the study. This exercise is not a selection process.

     Interested firms or institutions can download the expression of interest
(EOI) documents with the specified submission forms from the FHB's website
(https://www.fhb.gov.hk/en/tender/181112_ktdhc_eoi_study), or contact FHB's
staff during office hours (Monday to Friday, from 9am to 1pm and from 2pm to
6pm, except public holidays) for the collection arrangement.

     All submitted documents should be placed in a sealed envelope clearly
marked with "Expression of Interest for monitoring and evaluation study of
Kwai Tsing District Health Centre" and must be submitted to Team 5, Health
Branch of FHB at 19/F, East Wing, Central Government Offices, 2 Tim Mei
Avenue, Tamar, Hong Kong at or before noon on December 7, 2018 (Friday). Late
submissions will not be considered.

     Interested firms or institutions can send representatives to attend a
briefing scheduled for November 19, 2018 (Monday) at 4.30pm at the Central
Government Offices, Tamar. Details of the briefing session and the
registration arrangement are set out in the EOI documents.

     For enquiries, please call 3509 7969 or 3509 7905.
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